
Project Update: September 2019 
 

• Between July - September, 26 trap chambers were placed at three sites in the 
yungas. The cameras were left in the field for a month and then removed. Six 
of the camera traps placed were purchased with money from the Rufford 
subsidy. Five recorders were also placed. 

• During the campaigns, different types of human activity were also recorded 
at the sites where the trap cameras were placed. 

• Currently, photographs of native mammals registered by trap cameras are 
being identified.  We are planning four field trips for the next months. The 
necessary permits are being made to go to the schools to tell the children of 
rural schools about the project. 

• During August 2019, in the middle of the field campaigns, an outreach 
activity on native animals of the yungas of Salta and Jujuy was carried out 
with the rest of the members of the CEBio Foundation in the Faculty of 
Agricultural Sciences of the National University of Jujuy 

 
Below I attach photographs taken during the different activities: 
 

  

  

  



  

  
 


